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Mission Statement: 
Connecting all people to God  

by building bridges of caring, outreach, and acceptance. 
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Algonquin & Central UMC’s Virtual Worship Gathering 
June 13, 2021 at 10:30 am  

 

Welcome to our worship celebration!  
If you have a prayer request, please write it in the chat box early  

in the service so our hosts can get it to Pastor Vickie. 
CCLI License# 3999519 

*Indicates please stand on your feet or in your heart. 
 

 

Prelude  
 
Welcome 
  
*Call to Worship1 

One: We have been called to walk the faithful road and to choose the way of God’s justice.  
All: We are here because we believe strongly that our God is good, and that we live in 

that goodness.  We are here to proclaim our faith and to seek direction along this 
faith journey. 

One: Let us come together, then, to be God’s people, follow Christ and listen for the good 
things that God has done. Rise up in praise and thanksgiving. 

All: We will share with others the goodness that we have found in God. May our lives be 
an expression of that goodness. 

 
Opening Hymn Now Thank We All Our God UMH 102 

  NUN DANKET 
 

Scripture  Psalm 19 
 
Scripture  Mark 4:26-34 
 
Sermon  “A Mustard Seed Faith” 
 
Special Music  Gigue J. S. BACH
 Oboe/Clarinet duet      
 

Time of Prayer 
The Lord’s Prayer 
 

Announcements  
*Closing Hymn  Grace Alone TFWS 2162 
  GRACE ALONE 
Benediction 

Postlude  
 
Organist: Pat Deatrick  Video Camera: Dan Robinson 
Liturgist: Jackie Willey  Ushers: Tom Brown, Norb Bennin  
Greeter: Mary Arfstrom  Special Music: Dr. John and Cathy Wilkinson  
Admn. Assist: Sherry Ingham  Family Ministry Coordinator: Kay Miller  

Pastor: Rev. Vickie Hadaway 
   
Footnotes: 

1. Reprinted by permission, Touch Holiness, eds. Ruth C. Duck & Maren C. Tirabassi. ©1990 by The 
Pilgrim Press.  
 

 



 
Announcements  

June 13, 2021: 
 
 
Sorry you’ll miss joining us after worship today for Ice Cream on a Stick. Save the date for our 
next fellowship gathering, July 11th after worship. 
 
Please take the Spiritual Gifts Assessment. The assessment is for you and our two congregations. 
As we look to the near future, what gifts can be shared in the process of ‘building bridges’ 
throughout our community. Hard copies are available.  Here is the link: Spiritual Assessment link 
 
Crafters: We are back in person. You are invited to join us on Wednesday mornings from 9:00 
a.m. – 12 noon, for crafting and fellowship at CUMC. We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Living Out Your Faith. A relatively new women’s book group has been gathering on Zoom. June 
5th they are beginning a new book (and new time 11:30 a.m.), “In My Grandmother’s House” by 
Yolanda Pierce. Please read Preface and chapters 1 & 2. With Zoom, you can join from 
anywhere. If you are looking for a place to read and discuss how to live out your faith, this book 
group might be for you. Get in touch with Emily Baker at ebaker@eupschools.org for more 
information.  
 
2021 VBS Opportunities: Knights of the North Castle. Faith Lutheran, First United Presbyterian, 
Central and Algonquin are preparing Vacation Bible School take-home packets. Each child 
will receive three packets, one for each of the following Bible stories: David and Goliath, Jesus 
Walks on Water, and Paul and Silas in Prison. Each packet will include science, crafts, and other 
activities related to the Bible story and theme.    
If you would like to sponsor a child for the 3 take-home VBS packets, a donation of $15.00 can 
be made to the church office by June 27, 2021, made out to CUMC and VBS in the memo line. 
 
2021 Youth Summer Camp at Camp Michigamme Opportunities. The cost for a week is $350 but 
half will be paid for CUMC members and family by the Dubow, Poppink, and Holiday camp 
funds. Please check out the different weeks and age groups available this year. (Full listing of 
camp dates in the June Newsletter!) Contact the church office for more information at 906-
632-8672. 
 
 
 

Financial gifts can be mailed to Algonquin UMC or Central UMC at: 
111 E. Spruce St., Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783. 

Office Hours: Monday, Wednesday & Friday 10:00am to 4:00pm (EST)   
Office phone: (906) 632-8672 Pastor cell phone: (708) 494-1877 

Office email: centralumc632@gmail.com       Email: Vickie.31.hadaway@gmail.com
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